[image: ]
Academic Mentors
(Multiple positions, various locations)

The Heath Family Multi Academy Trust is seeking a number of Academic Mentors to provide tutoring to children on a 1:1 or small group basis in our secondary schools in Merseyside. 
The Role
The responsibility of the Academic Mentors will primarily be in English and Maths, supporting students who have been identified by class teachers and subject leaders as requiring additional support to meet age related expectations/targets, as a result of gaps in learning caused by the pandemic or otherwise. 
The Person
The successful candidates must be educated to at least grade 5/C in English and Maths GCSE. Experience of working with young people in an educational capacity would be beneficial, and experience of tutoring and/or teaching is preferred. We would welcome applications from ECTs preparing for their first teaching role, however please note that this role would not contribute to induction for an ECT. 
Our Schools
The Heath Family MAT includes three secondary schools and five primary schools across three Merseyside local authority areas. The Academic Mentor roles will be located in our secondary schools, which are The Prescot School (Knowsley), Litherland High School (Sefton) and The Heath School (Halton). We envisage Academic Mentors to work solely in one school for the duration of the contract; please identify your preferred location in your application. 
Salary/Contract
These roles are fixed term contracts commencing ASAP and fixed until July 2023. The salary is £21,000 pa, based on working term time only, 37 hours per week (NJC terms and conditions), with core hours including 8.30am- 4pm, Monday-Friday. Although the positions are ideally full time, we may consider requests for part-time contracts on a pro-rata basis for the right candidate. 
Key Dates
Candidates should complete an application form and submit this to the Trust HR Officer, Natasha Godwin (ngodwin@theheathfamily.org.uk)  by Friday 21st October. A CV is not required, however a covering letter, outlining why you feel you will have a positive impact on the life chances of our students by becoming an academic mentor, should be included with your completed application. Shortlisted candidates will be notified by Friday 28th October, and interviews will be held w/c 31st October. 

image1.png
""' The Heath Family

m A Multi-Academy Trust




